'MINUTE #4- 1979

LIMITED DISTRIBUTION

PRODUCT SAFETY SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING .
FEBRUARY 23, 1979

PRESENT:

SUBCOMMITTLE OTHER
J. G. WILLIAMS, ACTING CHAIRMAN P. H. BURDETT
E. HOOTON, JR. J. P. MCANDREWS
R. A. PARTNOY E. 8. McCAWLEY ..
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a%tached). It was decided that the Marketing and

fgﬁubilc Relations Departments would consult with Hill and

- Xnowlton with respect to means for disseminating the warning.
Other suggestions submitted by Hill and Knowlton concerning

the promotion of safe gun handling were reviewed and discussed.

It was decided that Remington should draft a general outline

utiliziné these suggestions and submit this proposed safe gun

handling program to the Sporting Arms and Ammunition Manufac-
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